
NCPA Comments on 2012 GMC Draft Final Proposal 
 
Northern California Power Agency (“NCPA”) provides the following comments 
regarding CAISO’s 2012 GMC Draft Final Proposal dated February 15, 2011.  
NCPA supports CAISO’s determination that it is appropriate to exclude MSS 
Load Following instructed imbalance energy from the Market Services GMC 
charge.  NCPA also supports CAISO’s proposal to eliminate the three-year 
phase-in for the application of the System Operations charge to supply energy 
flows from the draft final proposal. 
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